
 
 

Friday, April 12th  2024 

 

            Announcement of the departure of the Head of Internal Audit 

 
The company with the name "SIDIREMPORIKI MACEDONIAS SIDMA STEEL SA" and 

the distinctive title "SIDMA STEEL SA.", informs the investing public in accordance 

with paragraphs 4.1.3.1 and 4.1.3.6 of the Athens Exchange Regulation, as in force, in 

conjunction with article 17 par. 1 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 of the European 

Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014, that the Head of Internal Audit and 

Internal Auditor of the Company, Ms. Christina Spyrou, has left the Company for 

personal reasons today, 12 April 2024. 

The Company will take all necessary steps to recruit a new Internal Auditor as soon as 

possible in accordance with the provisions of the applicable legal and regulatory 

framework and in particular article 15 of Law 4706/2020, which will be announced in 

a later announcement for the information of the investing public. 


